
 

WANT YOUR SUMMERS 
OFF?  

WE HAVE THE PERFECT 
OPPORTUNITY FOR 

YOU! 
 

Centerville City School’s Student 
Nutrition Service Department is 

looking for part time substitutes to 
help in our kitchens. 

 

NO NIGHTS, WEEKENDS OR 
SNOW DAYS! 

  

Perfect for retirees and parents who 
need a little time out of the house. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
CONTATCT US TO APPLY! 

 
centervillenutritionservices.com  

937-433-8841 x 2015 
olivia.stone@centerville.k12.oh.us 

mailto:olivia.stone@centerville.k12.oh.us

